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Below you will see the Preschool staff pictured with new playground 
equipment.  The new climber as well as a dogwood tree were dedicated in 
memory of Cindy Hineman, a former preschool teacher.      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Can You Help? 

Our preschool is participating in A+ School Rewards, a great fundraising program 
run through our local Giant.  This is an easy way for you to help our school earn 
CASH each time you shop at any Giant store.    Please help our school and 
register your BonusCard to our school ID #40695.    

Visit ǿǿǿΦƎƛŀƴǜƻƻŘǎǘƻǊŜǎΦŎƻƳ and select Savings & Rewards.    Follow the 
prompts to create your online account.  You’ll need your 11-digit BonusCard 
number and the School ID #40695.   

If you don’t know your BonusCard number, call 1-888-814-4268 Option #1. 

To earn points:      

¶ Use your BonusCard each time you shop at Giant.  You can track the number 
of points you are earning for our school by checking your grocery receipt. 

¶ At the end of each month, your points are calculated and converted to CASH 
rewards.  These CASH rewards for our school are updated monthly.  You can 
track our progress when you sign in to your online account. 

¶ Our school will receive one CASH awards check at the end of the program and 
can use this cash for its educational needs. 

Our pre-school needs your support!  Please take a moment to register your 
BonusCard today!  And tell your friends and neighbors to do the same.  It could 
mean the world to our school.  Thank you!                                                                              

The Lord is good and his 

love endures forever; his 

faithfulness continues 

through all generations 

Psalm 100:5 
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Youth Director — Hope Doxtader 

Hope graduated from 
Eastern University in 
St. Davids in 2014 with 
a B.A. in Youth Ministry 
& Marketing. She then 
continued on to 
receive an M.A. in 
Clinical Counseling with 
a concentration in 
Trauma Studies in 

2017. She enjoys singing and has participated in the 
Eastern University Touring Choir at the Kimmel Center 
in Philadelphia as well as Lincoln Center in New York 
under the direction of Rick Frost and Eric Whitacre 
(composer, conductor, and creator of the Virtual 
Choir). Hope loves animals, especially dogs, and has a 
Maltese named Bella (AKA: Tutti Bella, meaning Totally 
Beautiful in Italian). She also enjoys cooking, reading, 
and watching British mysteries. Last but not least, she 
enjoys working with youth, whether in a youth group 
setting or in counseling - it’s her  passion! 

Her heart for this generation of youth is: 

¶ To know the LIVING GOD, personally and 
intimately. 

¶ To know who they are IN CHRIST. 

¶ To know that they are VICTORIOUS and can live 
victorious lives now and springing forth into 
their future. 

¶ To know that they can IMPACT their generation 
(unapologetically) and the world for the 
Kingdom of God. 

We welcome Hope and pray God’s blessing on her, the 
youth ministry, and her time here at BUMC. 

Hope will be working with youth at 9:00 AM Sunday 
School for grades 6 & 7 and 9th -12th. 

Youth Fellowship at 6:00 PM on Sunday Evenings - 
6th thru 12th grades 

Wednesday Evening Bible Study at 6:30 to 8:00 PM - 
6th thru 12th grades 

Music Director — George Haimbach 

We welcome George  as our new music director.  

George graduated with a Bachelor of Music, Music 

Theory, and Composition from Syracuse University.  He 

has 17 years of experience in leading music ministries 

in both traditional and contemporary styles. 

He believes that the main roles of a worship leader are 

to encourage congregational participation in worship 

and to engage others in worship ministry.  George 

plays the 

saxophone, 

flute, and tin 

whistle and has 

been a tenor 

soloist. 

His wife, Robin, 

participates on 

keyboard and 

piano. 

George has a heart for multigenerational worship, and 

has invited children and their parents to minister 

together in worship.  He also encourages older 

congregation members to reawaken their musical gifts 

for worship. 

We look forward to “making a joyful noise to the Lord” 

under George's direction! 

MEET OUR NEW STAFF MEMBERS 

Bible Trivia Quiz  

 God gave Manna to the Israelites while they were in 

the desert.  What does the word “Manna” mean? 

ß Angel bread 

ß What is it? 

ß God provides 

Answer:  What is it? This is what the Israelites asked about 

the bread in Exodus 16:9 -15. 
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Fellow Warriors and Allies, 

William Wallace once said, “Every man dies. Not 

every man really lives.”  When I first heard these 

words more than a dozen years ago, it made me 

question my existence.  Am I living?  Am I alive?  

What does it mean to be alive?   

I’d like to invite you to a 4-day retreat to find out the 

answers for yourself.  It’s based on the book ²ƛƭŘ ŀǘ 

IŜŀǊǘ, a book that changed my life.  I’d love for you 

to be a part of it.  You can learn  more about the 

materials we’ll be using at  

ǿǿǿΦ²ƛƭŘ!ǘIŜŀǊǘ.ŀǎƛŎΦŎƻƳ. 

Here are the retreat details: 

Dates:  Thursday—Sunday, January 24-27, 2019 

Location:  Camp Sankanac, 68 Bertolet School Road, 

Spring City, PA 19475 

Tuition: $180 per person (includes 3 nights lodging 

and all meals from Friday to Sunday. 

Registration:   www.ransomedheart.com/allies/

basic/wah-basic-spring-city-pa-larry-si 

 

 
EVERY MAN NEEDS AN ADVENTURE TO LIVE.   

A BATTLE TO FIGHT.   

A BEAUTY TO RESCUE. 

As mentioned in a previous article, we have 

established a special shelf in the library dedicated to 

the writings of John Wesley and Charles Spurgeon.   

Charles Haddon Spurgeon (1834-1892), sometimes 

called the “Prince of Preachers” was a Baptist 

preacher who remains highly influential among 

Christians of various denominations.  

Spurgeon was raised 

in a Christian home, 

but was converted in 

1850 at 15 years old 

in, as it happens, a 

small Methodist 

chapel in Colchester, 

England.  He was 

tricked into 

preaching his first 

sermon that same 

year. An older man 

had asked Spurgeon to go to the little village of 

Teversham the next evening, “for a young man was 

to preach there who was not much used to services, 

and very likely would be glad of company.” It was 

only the next day that he realized the ‘young man’ 

was himself.  He went on to preach in person up to 

13 times per week, gathered the largest church of his 

day, and could make himself heard in a crowd of 

23,000 (without amplification). In print he published 

some 18 million words, selling over 56 million copies 

of his sermons in nearly 40 languages in his own 

lifetime.  Many sermons were transcribed as he 

spoke.  In addition to the sermons, he was an author 

of many types of works including an autobiography, 

commentaries, books on prayer, devotionals, 

magazines, poetry, hymns, and more. 

.ȅ WƻŜ hǊǎƻ 

MENõS MINISTRY 
 LIBRARY CORNER  

.ȅ WƻƘƴ aŎDǊŀǘƘ 
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While Spurgeon is not known as a theologian as such, 

he was nevertheless a deeply theological thinker and 

his sermons were rich in doctrine, and dripping with 

knowledge of historical theology.  His oratory skills 

held his listeners spellbound and many Christians 

hold his writings in exceptionally high regard among 

devotional literature. 

We have obtained a 10-volume set (two volumes in 

each of five bound books) of his sermons.  As with 

the collection of works by John Wesley, these are not 

books that you would want to read cover to cover.  

Instead, peruse the table of contents until you find a 

subject that strikes your fancy.  The sermon titles can 

at times be short and somewhat imprecise, but are 

still a useful starting place. 

/ƻƴǝƴǳŜŘ ŦǊƻƳ tŀƎŜ о 

2018  Womenôs Christmas 

Bible Study 

By Stephen Skelton 

Join us for a 4 - week Bible study to look at and discuss 

Godly character and choices found in the movie. We 

will examine Bible verses for each biblical principle on 

Goodness, Godliness, Prayers, and Miracles. 

 

STUDY TIMES:   Choose Either: 

Mondays ï PICK UP BOOK  November  5 

7pm ï 9pm 

Homework begins November 12 
or 

Wednesdays ï PICK UP BOOK November 7 

9:30am ï 11:30am 

Homework begins November 14 

At Bethlehem United Methodist Church 

Cost:  $ 6.00   (Includes workbook) 

   Sign up by October 28 to reserve a book 

Questions?   Contact   Lori Imparato   610-459-9451 

 

All women welcome!!!   Invite a friend!!! 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR: 

Saturday, October 27 

Trunk or Treat  

4:00 to 6:00 PM 

Tuesday, October 30:  

Cluster Church Conference at Grove 

UMC; 6:30 to 8:30 PM 

Sunday, November 4:  

(End of Daylight Savings Time)  

Communion Sunday at both services  

9:00 and 10:30 AM 

Tuesday, November 6  

2018 Midterm Elections  

Saturday, November 10:  

9:00 AM Hands on Homes  

Saturday, November 17:   

9:00 AM Service Saturday 

9:00 AM Good Works  

Wednesday, November 21:  

Thanksgiving Eve Service  

7:00 PM 

Thursday, November 22:  

Happy Thanksgiving - offices closed 

Friday, November 23  

Saturday, December 1 

Womenõs Breakfast 

9:00 AM 

Friday & Saturday,December 7 and 8  

Christmas at Bethlehem  

7:00 to 9:00 PM 


